[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and carers, 
We are delighted to be bringing back our much loved and enjoyed play and stay sessions for the children in EYFS (pre-school, nursery and reception). These sessions will be an opportunity for you to come into school and play alongside your child. 
Our first play and stay sessions will be Christmas themed and provide you with some ideas about how you can support your child with Mathematics at home. If your child attends pre-school or nursery full time we kindly ask that you pick either a morning or an afternoon session. Please can we ask that where possible only one adult attends per child to ensure that we have room for everyone at the sessions. 
The dates for the first play and stay sessions are:
Monday 5th December
Reception - 8:45-10:00am
Tuesday 13th December
Pre-school morning children - 10:30-11:30am
Pre-school afternoon children - 2:15-3:30pm
Tuesday 13th December
Nursery morning children - 8:30-9:30am
Nursery afternoon children - 12:30-1:30pm 

We look forward to seeing you at the sessions.
Thank you!
The early years team
